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Policy for Unbilled Water 
 
 
The City of Cornelia does not allow any unbilled water usage beyond Cornelia 
City Government which shall be metered by the Automated Metering 
Infrastructure system and reviewed annually. 

Fire Hydrant Use shall be metered when an application has been completed 
and temporary account has been set-up. 

Fire flow testing and water quality flushing shall be estimated by using a pitot 
gauge flow x minutes flowed and reported to Vicki Vinson at 
vvinson@cornelia.city or 706-894-3074. 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Keith Ethridge  
Utilities Director of The City of Cornelia 
kethridge@cornelia.city 
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